
 

 

 

 
● Donations to make our Pole Barn a reality have been outstanding. Huge Thank you.

Pole barn construction will be discussed at this month meeting.
Gary Maulsteller Gold                                          Dave Grace Silver ,

The Following Bronze Donors
● Karl Lux,                       Steve Moultrup,               John Kotlarsz,

 Robert Pyne ,                Lou Schutze,                    Rich Schiele
Frances Skura,               Roy Meissner,                 Paul Maulsteller,
Robert Nochajski. 

● Donations are still being accepted. Thanks again for your support. We are on our way.
● Friday night trap has been strong. We  are looking for extra help weekly. These events

are important to the continued success of our club. WNYTL shoots are Feb12th,19 th .
 and the 26th.  Help is always needed at the club.

● Our Roadrunner will be held April 29th, 8am start this is our club's largest event of the
      year. Volunteer some time.
● Glen-coe is not hosting a Variety shoot/ Annie Oakley shoot his year. Looking

for someone to take over.
● This year Archery shoots are Feb5th and March 3rd, set up and tear down help needed  

day prior and day after event to make it a success.
● First Saturday in May 6th is our fishing Derby. Open to Children and grandchildren 14

years and under of club members. Bring a dish to pass, sure to be an eventful day
let get those youngster connected with nature.  Prizes accepted and donated by
 membership. (9am till noon.) lunch will follow.
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  Welcome to all new members. As time goes by. We have changed. It has been unfortunate that  
we lost members due to the increase of dues to maintain our club. I however look forward to this 
upcoming year. We will be discussing our pole barn plans for spring build at our next monthly
meeting on January 31st.at 7:30pm at our club house.  
 
  It is important that the membership of the Society have the knowledge of discussions and events
therefore, it is highly recommended that you be present at the monthly meetings to discuss these
issues and help with solutions.

We would like you all to join us at our fishing derby, family picnic and other events.   It is a great 
way to meet other members. Also please consider donating time to any and all events.  

Hope to see you all there

GC President
Craig

    

  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

  

Note from the President: 

If you have 
moved or have 
a new contact 

number, 
please 
provide 
updated 

details to 
Board member

Or one of the 
other Officers. 

 If you would like to have this News Letter e-mailed to you . E-mail louschutze@
yahoo.com.
Jim Mize is the Head of our Web page .Google Glencoeconservation.com for your
 latest updates . All news letters are posted on this site                                   
1/27/23 updated
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